
  

 
 
 
9th January 2019 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
As you may be aware from my previous communications we plan to restructure the current Hearing 
Impaired Provision so as to make it more flexible and responsive to need by placing responsibility for 
provision with Together for Children.  Specialist staff would remain on the Sandhill View site.   
 
As part of this change I wish to consult everyone with an interest in this matter, to this end I would like to 
invite you to a drop in session on Wednesday 16th January 2019 at 4pm at Sandhill View Academy.  
Please note there is no requirement for you to attend but should you wish to speak to me about this 
change I look forward to seeing you.   
 
Can I also remind you that you might like to ask any questions or give a response to the proposed change 
by email.  Closing date of responses is 25th January 2019.  Further information and frequently asked 
questions can be found on our website. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Phil Ingram 
Executive Director 

 


